
 
First Mennonite Church Denver 
 

Pledging for 2024 Ministry Plan  
  In joy and gratitude for God’s abundance! 

 

Dear FMC Community, 

Over the last year, the FMC congregation has given of its time, talents, and treasures, which are all 
needed to sustain and build a church community. Right now, we ask you to think about your financial 
pledge for 2024.  

The Finance team has been busy putting together our 2024 Ministry Plan (budget). We invite current 
givers to renew their contributions. We also welcome new givers and new pledgers to participate in 
this part of congregational life. Please begin praying about this now and plan to return your pledge 
form by Friday, November 24, 2023, in one of these ways: 

1) Email to the church at admin@fmcdenver.org  
2) Complete the online form (www.fmcdenver.org/pledge)  
3) Complete this form and mail to 430 W 9th Ave, Denver CO 80204, or leave the completed form 

in the church Dropbox near the office door. 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please print your name(s) 

I/We pledge to contribute to congregational life at First Mennonite Church of Denver by giving 
$__________ per year in 2024 in support of the Ministry Plan.  

 

 

Comments/Notes:   

 

 

 

If you would like to discuss your giving with the Finance Committee, contact Tom Bishop, Susan Falk, Tim 
Kauffman, Steve Slotter, or Steve Stutzman or include a note with your pledge. 

 


